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Paula Kusack

Subject: Venechuk Farms ‐ Letter of Support 

From: Venechuk Farms <info@venechukfarmsltd.com> 
Sent: October 15, 2024 8:00 AM 
To: Mayor Nathan Pachal <npachal@langleycity.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Support  
 
Good morning, Mr. Pachal 
  
I write to you today to request a meeting to discuss the Agri-Kids Society and the work we are doing 
in the Langley's. The Agri-Kids Society teaches children about: 
  

 local agriculture 
 eating healthy and locally grown food 
 history of how food got to Canada and the nutrition of those food items 
 preservation of agricultural lands 
 how to prepare their own meals 

 
At the end of the 2023/2024 school year there were over 2,100 children in our program. We also 
work closely with BGC South Coast, The Raphael House and many other community organizations. 
  
We have applied for a few grants to give us the ability to scale and offer our program regionally from 
Vancouver to Chilliwack. My ask is for a letter of support/recommendation like the ones we have 
received and that are attached to this email, that we can use for our grant applications.  
  
Thank you for your time and consideration while reading this email. 
  
Have a wonderful day, 
  
Blake   

 
Venechuk Farms LTD 

 
778-839-1172 
6205 Glover Road 
Langley, British Columbia  
http://www.venechukfarmsltd.com  


